
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 28th March 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
With one week to go before the Easter holidays, student assemblies this week have focused on happiness, mindfulness and graƟ-
tude for the important things we have in our lives… 
Thinking ahead to the TFA summer fair, please get in touch if you would like to get involved, perhaps with running a stall —see 
poster aƩached for more informaƟon. 
 
Highlights this week: 
 
· Year 11 photos arrived—see right 

and overleaf!  
· We welcomed qualified BriƟsh 

Airways pilot and former Beal 
sixth former Sahir to speak with 
students across Key Stages 3 and 
4. An inspiring talk, Sahir spoke 
about his experiences and shared 
valuable insights on goal-seƫng 
and advice on post-16 pathways—
see photo (right) and on the third 
page. 

· A huge well done to Jack S in Year 
7, who spoke very powerfully 
about sustainability to the enƟre 
staff body on Monday morning 
during briefing 

 
Key updates: 
 

· See below for Year 11 Easter holi-
day intervenƟon schedule and 
overleaf for the Year 13 version! 

· Last day of spring term is next 
Friday 4th April—students depart 
from 12.20pm 

 
 

Mr Ansell and Mr MacLeod 

Co-Headteachers 






